Foothills Tour 12-16-2023
Last Minute Notes
1) Welcome! Thank you for coming out on a beautiful December day!
2) Mother Nature has shone upon us. Forecast highs are in the mid 70s. 
3) I did not get a chance to pre ride the course, but I do ride these roads regularly. The last time I rode them, there were no issues found. 
4) We have a number of riders New to RUSA and a number of riders from Out of state.
a. New to RUSA: 
i. Rodolfo Cruz – Front Royal, VA
ii. Spencer Glidden – Cave Creek, AZ
iii. Claire Mirocha – Berkeley, CA
iv. Julie Uychiat – Anthem, AZ
v. Tim Wirt – Glendale, AZ
b. Out of State:
i. Rodolfo Cruz – Front Royal, VA
ii. Kerin Huber – Pasadena, CA: Also RBA for the PCH Randonneurs
iii. Jake Kassen – Medford MA: Also author of some really useful tools for RBAs
iv. Claire Mirocha – Berkeley, CA
v. Greg Smith – Richland Center, WI: Also RBA for the Quad Cities IL and Western WI
vi. Noah Swartz – San Francisco, CA
5) Did everyone receive my email with the Last Minute Notes? 
6) Do you have any questions about anything? Everyone understand what’s required to verify your ride?
7) When you finish, you can get a 6” sub, chips and small drink from Subway. Did everyone rcv the Lunch Coupon? Just present the coupon when it’s time to pay. Extra options are not included with this coupon.
8) If you decide to DNF, please text me to let me know not to expect you at the end. I may or may not be there depending on the time.
9) If there are no questions, let’s go enjoy this beautiful day! Ride safely and look out for yourself and each other.
